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Supervisor Ramos invites the public to join him for 

coffee in Loma Linda 
 

LOMA LINDA- June 12, 2014: Supervisor James Ramos will be holding the 
“Coffee with the Supervisor” event in Loma Linda on Wednesday, June 18, 
2014 at the Chamber of Commerce.  This event will provide residents of 
Loma Linda with the chance to meet and discuss issues with the 
Supervisor.  
 
Ramos stated, “I look forward to meeting with my Loma Linda constituents 
at a local and more personal level.  It allows me the opportunity to hear 
from residents in an open and informal setting where they can voice any 
concerns they may have.” 
 
Please join Supervisor Ramos for this event being held on Wednesday, 
June 18, 2014 from 6:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. at the Chamber of Commerce 
Community Room (located at 25541 Barton Frontage Rd., Loma Linda).  
This event is free and refreshments will be provided.   
 
If you have questions, please call Molly Wiltshire at (909) 387-4855.  
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